
 
 
 

Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye steadfast, unmovable, always abounding in the work of 

the Lord, forasmuch as ye know that your labor is not in vain in the Lord. 1 Corinthians 15:58 

 Our dear brothers and sisters of West Jacksonville Baptist Church and Pastor Rodney Kelley. 

As Apostol Paul said your labor in the Lord is not in vain, many have come to the knowledge 

of the Lord Jesus and some ladies from our church decided to take a step of obedience in 

baptism. Thank you for your work and support.  

This is the report for January, February & March  

In January, 

We went to Skylark a retreat center (29-31) to give courage to 2 teenagers and 1 young man the 

“call to the ministry conference” of the Bible Institute. John Manuel Vanegas 15 years old, takes 

the challenge to study at the Bible Institute, please pray for him. 

In February, 

3rd Our youth service this time was with 3 churches together. 

28th Baptism of sisters Kathleen Vega & Maria Silva 

Every Sunday of the month we teach about missions having the presence of Pastors Warren & 

Nayeli Sanchez (Siuna,) and Oswaldo & Massiel Mena Oporta (Waslala) with a family both 

north of Nicaragua, also finish with the visit of two missionaries from Alabama USA Brother 

Clifford and Mary Middlebrooks  

In March, 

28th-30th We did a soul-winning mission trip to Waslala about 150 miles from the city of 

Managua.  

31st, we had a special service on Easter Sunday and the same day we had the Lord's Supper. 

What a Mighty God we serve. 

**We continue sharing the gospel every Friday** 

Please pray for the following: 

1.- For souls to be saved for Christ. 

2.- Spiritual life of the church 

3.- Family Health and Economy 

 

Pastor Harry Callejas 



 
 
 

 

 


